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Ammended; My name is Glenn McAfee. I'd like to state how disappointed and outraged I was by the commissioners
who kept the public waiting for nearly 45 minutes for them to grace us with their presence!! Shame on you!! My
home of 35 years is on Ray Drive. I own nearly 10% of the land affected by this proposal, and I object, on the
strongest terms, to this action! This commission has re-submitted basically the same map that prior commissioners
drew up and passed 25 years ago, behind closed doors. Industrial Zoning was in effect for 20 years, and during all
that time, it failed to bring a single supporting business compatible with the airport to the area. The Industrial
Zoning was removed by a later administration, in large part due to a 20-year campaign by The Sierra Club, to save
the Mattawoman Wetlands. It was then more correctly zoned to Water Conservation District. That protection was
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important then, and it’s even more important now, when climate changes are increasing so quickly. Let’s learn from
our past mistakes, and not repeat them. The MD Airport is not the goose that laid the golden egg. Most of the
airport operations are by student pilots, based elsewhere. They don’t spend money here, they just come to fly
circles around the airport, and make touch-and-go practice landings. It’s a business that has been struggling to
survive for over 80 years, despite the FAA spending $20 million on improvements. The Water Conservation District
zoning was in place when it was recently purchased by an investment group for only just over $2 million.. None of
the land to the east of the airport should ever be re-zoned. The businesses on Ray Drive are already grandfathered
in, and don’t require re-zoning. Don’t remove the protection from these environmentally sensitive lands just to
make wealthy out-of-county investors even wealthier. Defend the rights and homes of the people who live here,
and do not cater to those who don’t.
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